
Hi Peter, thank you for your email.
 
Unfortunately Council cannot issue you with any parking permit/s 

due to your address not falling within a restricted Resident Parking 
Scheme (RPS).    However, I have placed a request on your behalf,  
 asking council for special consideration.

 
Your Reference ID: REQ2021-119581       (Tracking Number is : 

REQ2021-119581.XOU)
 
Kind Regards,
 
Kathy

Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of these lands, the Gadigal-Wangal people of the 
Eora Nation.


